
June 18, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael Dorman  

Reporter 

Viewpoint Section 

Newsday 

235 Pinelawn Road 

Melville , NY  11747 

 

Dear Mr. Dorman: 

 

Per our conversation on June 18, 1997, I am enclosing a copy of the newly available testimony of 

James Angleton to the HSCA on October 5, 1978. 

 

Please do not hesitate to call me at (202) 724-0088, ext 253 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


